R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³⁰-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Neva Frank

<neva_anne@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Especially with the contamination of West Virginia's 9 counties currently in the news, people are becoming more aware of the risks facing our water supply.

Please take this opportunity to ensure the future safety of our water.

Sincerely,

Neva Frank 3734 Madison Ave Brookfield, IL 60513-1560 (773) 474-3050

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³¹-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Lisa Markwart

lisag@triad773.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Lisa Markwart 505 Thomas Ave Forest Park, IL 60130-1967 (708) 366-0544

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³²-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Joan Spoerl

<joanspoerl@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:38 AM

То:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Joan Spoerl 3121 Berkshire Rd Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-2423 (216) 371-3753

R2012-023, FILED $1/14/14 - COMMENT #2^{-533}$

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Diane Donohue

<dianedonohue@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Diane Donohue 811 N Rebecca Pl Peoria, IL 61606-1075 (309) 676-7799

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³⁴-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of William Hunter <yeager7776

@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:10 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

William Hunter

62958

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³⁵-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carole Pooler <runher1

@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:10 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Carole Pooler

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³⁶-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Caroline Mead

<cpmead@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:10 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Caroline Mead

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³⁷-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <	act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf of Sean I	Lawler
-------	----------------------	------------------	---------------------	--------

<seanmichaellawler@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Sean Lawler

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³⁸-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fw< td=""><td>watch.org> on behalf of Angel Lee</td></act@fw<>	watch.org> on behalf of Angel Lee

<angel.e.bolka@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Angel Lee

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵³⁹-

Therriault, John

Ł	^	-	•	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Terry Moore

<tcmoore@mac.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Terry Moore

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁴⁰

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Amy Tacheny

<amrac@charter.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Amy Tacheny

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2⁻⁵⁴¹-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Melissa Wilcox

<melissa.wilcox@grace.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Melissa Wilcox

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁴²

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michael Corcoran

<toadsrevisited@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Michael Corcoran

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2⁻⁵⁴³-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of James Boots

<jimsjewlery@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

James Boots

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁴⁴-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of tom kuzera <tkuzera2

@juno.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

tom kuzera

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2⁻⁵⁴⁵-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Greg Humphreville

<greghumphreville@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Greg Humphreville

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁴⁶-

Inerriauit, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Hall Hanes <hall_hanes@hotmail.com></hall_hanes@hotmail.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
3,,======	•
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
I'm writing in support of the rules the stringent regulation of Conce	s outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain ntrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 that following:	nt must be preserved include the
CAFOs lacking NPDES permits m location, 3) number and type of li structures.	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requ livestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area requdischarges and other problems.	uirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempor	rary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the P surface waters.	ollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Hall Hanes	
Hau Galles	

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁴⁷-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Alan Langrall

<ablinilmyst@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Alan Langrall

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁴⁸-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Wm O'Donnell <wsodonnell2

@lycos.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Wm O'Donnell

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁴⁹-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ellen Edelman <merlinone63

@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Ellen Edelman

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁵⁰-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Llewellyn

<john.llewellyn@msichicago.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:09 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

John Llewellyn

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁵¹

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sarah McDougal

<smcdouga@illinois.edu>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Sarah McDougal

R2012-023, FILED $1/14/14 - COMMENT #2^{-552}$

Therriault, John

memauit, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lisa Morris smorris@live.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 14, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	lles outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain acentrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 following:	that must be preserved include the
	s must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of ar	nd tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application relivestock waste.	equirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area redischarges and other problems	equirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, s.
Tightening regulation of tem	porary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the surface waters.	e Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
·	be and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the crong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Lica Morris	

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁵³-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org></act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf of Fran Bentley < richfran13

@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Fran Bentley

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2⁻⁵⁵⁴-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jeanne Buedel

<bush>

ds@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jeanne Buedel

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁵⁵-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carole Pooler

<runher1@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Carole Pooler 4942 N Washtenaw Ave Chicago, IL 60625-2724

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁵⁶-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Judy Lubin

<judy@lubin.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Judy Lubin 2219 Orrington Ave Evanston, IL 60201-2817 (847) 424-1655

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 4^{-557} -

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sean Dougherty

<delaney-1@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Sean Dougherty 456 E Thacker St Des Plaines, IL 60016-3154 (847) 824-5225

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁵⁸-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Gabrielle Roeder

<gabroeder@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Gabrielle Roeder 936 Ridge Ave Evanston, IL 60202-1720 (847) 328-9261

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2⁻⁵⁵⁹-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of John Llewellyn

<llewellyn87@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

John Llewellyn 4529 N Mozart St Chicago, IL 60625-3816 (773) 478-9602

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁶⁰-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Cecelia Samp

<ceceliasamp@triton.edu>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:38 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Cecelia Samp 4265 Emerson Ave Schiller Park, IL 60176-1409

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁶¹-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mary Parish

<mlparish3@netscape.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Mary Parish 5832 S Stony Island Ave Apt 15b Chicago, IL 60637-2035 (773) 363-2415

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁶²-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Angela Unger

<taunger1@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:08 PM

To: Subject: Therriault, John

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Angela Unger 359 Counrty Ln Glenview, IL 60025

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁶³-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Gerry Oconnor

<gerryo4411@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Gerry Oconnor 88 W Schiller St Apt 1902 Chicago, IL 60610-4910 (312) 915-0643

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁶⁴-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Andrew

Maccrimmon <andymac@ameritech.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:08 PM

To: Subject:

Therriault, John

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Andrew Maccrimmon 1021 Harvard Ter Evanston, IL 60202-3306 (847) 866-8872

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2⁻⁵⁶⁵-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Steven Rhodes <dodger.42

@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Steven Rhodes

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 1-566-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org></act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf of Frank Mores
	1 000 & Water Water \act@rwwater.org>	OU DELIGH OF LIGHT MICHES

<morescode@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:09 PM **To:** Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Frank Mores

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁶⁷-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Nicole Hilkovitch

<nit.h@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Nicole Hilkovitch

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁶⁸-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michael McCulloh

<glerf@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Michael McCulloh

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # **1** -569 -

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bette Jordan

Sjor0

@allstate.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:11 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Bette Jordan

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁷⁰-

Therriault, John

From:		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of paul thomas

<jbedila@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:11 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

paul thomas

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁷¹-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Heather Nelson <hnelson729

@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:12 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Heather Nelson